
From: Phil.S.Graves@met.police.uk   
Sent: 25 October 2023 07:48 
To: Business Licence <business.licence@brent.gov.uk> 
Cc: kaplanconsultinguk@gmail.com 
Subject: RE: The Laf 44 - 46 High Road, London, NW10 2QA - Police Reps 29705 

 
Good morning Brent, 
 
All parties concerned are in agreement with the attached conditions, therefore police 
withdraw representations. 
 
Thanks, 
 
Phil 
 
___________________________________________________________________________ 
 
From: Dilek T. ALAGOZ   
Sent: 20 October 2023 17:01 
To: Graves Phil S - NW-CU <Phil.S.Graves@met.police.uk> 
Cc: YAVUZINCE 
Subject: Re: The Laf 44 - 46 High Road, London, NW10 2QA - Police Reps 29705 

 

Dear Phil, 

 

Thank you for your email. 

We accept the attached conditions for The Laf’s premises licence. 

 

Kind regards, 

 

_____________________________________________________________________ 

 

On Fri, 20 Oct 2023 at 15:09, <Phil.S.Graves@met.police.uk> wrote: 

Good afternoon, 

I believe you are the agent representing the above venue. Please find the attached 

police conditions for this venue, if your client is in a position to agree to these terms 

police would withdraw representations. 

Thanks, 

Phil 

CC Brent Council 
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